Setton's Disabled Children's Database To register with Sefton's Disabled Children's

To register with Sefton's Disabled Children's Database and enjoy a host of benefits visit: www.seftondirectory.com/dcr or contact the Early Help Workers Team via email: dcr@sefton.gov.uk

Sefton Council





Register with the Disabled Children's Database is completely secure, and by doing so you will:

Be kept up to date on services that are useful to you, ranging from holiday programmes to discount travel and everything in between, whether provided by Sefton Council or other organisations.

Get relevant local and national news for children and young people with special educational needs and disabilities (SEND).

Receive the Aiming High newsletter for families of children who are SEND, three times per year.

Be able to influence and contribute to the development of local services for disabled children and their families.

If you require assistance with registering your child, please email the Early Help Workers via dcr@sefton.gov.uk













/seftonaiminghigh